
 

 

 

Date Activity 

June 27 Grade 5 Celebration 
Movie afternoon 
Report Cards & Updated IEPs go 
home 
 

June 28 GR 2 & 3s share their learning 
with other grades 
Student Volunteers Thank You 

June 29 Last day of school for students 

June 30 PA Day for Staff 
Last day of school for staff 

 

 

  

To our Parents/Guardians, 

 

We feel a mixture of emotions as the academic school year comes to an end. I 
can’t believe that I have finished my 1st year here at Richard Beasley School.  A 
huge thank you to all the parents and guardians who made me feel so welcome 
here.  Whether it be a shouted “good morning”, a telephone call or a simple 
smile,  I would just like you all to know how much it was appreciated and made 
me feel like part of the Beasley family.   
 
We are also truly excited to witness all of our young students move up to the 
next stage of learning here at Beasley and say goodbye with sadness to see our 
grade 5s leave us as they move on to Lawfield School or other locations. 
 
Thanks to the strong partnership between parents and teachers and the 
support of the curriculum, we have completed a very successful school year. 
We are extremely grateful to the staff as they are the key component of the 
children’s successes here at Richard Beasley. Our success would not have been 
accomplished without your utmost support and encouragement. 
 
With the end of the year approaching, we have news to share about our 
staffing changes for next year.  We have a number of staff who will be moving 
on to other schools and wish to say thank you for all the efforts they put in this 
year: Mr. Tudor (Kindergarten); Mr. Fernandez (LTO French teacher); Ms. Imani 
(LTO Prep teacher);  Mr. Daniel (LTO Prep teacher);  Ms. Rasmussen 
(Kindergarten DECE);  Ms. Addezi (LTO EA); Mrs. Lutterotti (EA);  Ms. Mills ( LTO 
EA);  Mrs. Handy (LTO EA); and Ms. Roketta (Office Administrator).  On behalf of 
the Beasley staff we would like to thank all of our departing staff members for 
their commitment to our staff, students, and our school community.  We would 
also like to take this time to welcome Ms. Filice (Kindergarten DECE); Mrs. 
DeCosta (EA) and Ms. Martin (Office Administrator) to Richard Beasley and to 
welcome back Miss Wolf (French & Prep Teacher). 
 
We wish you a wonderful summer break. As always take care, stay safe and we 
look forward to the opportunity to work together again in September. 

 

Mrs. J, Corbin-Harper   
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